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Host family sought for Czech visiting student
By Sora O'Doherty
The Orinda Tabor Sister City Foundation is seeking a host family for the Czech visiting student this year.?
She will arrive in Orinda during the first week of August to attend Miramonte High School beginning on Aug.
15.?Eliska will be one of over 20 students who have come from Tabor to Orinda. The Foundation?can?put
you in contact with?past?host?families, who can share their positive experiences hosting Czech?students
who lived in their homes for a semester.?If interested, please contact Bobbie Landers at (925) 788-1279 or
email?bobbielanders@yahooo.com.

Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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